From: Ullrich, Elizabeth

To: Swenson, Grant (Pike)

Subject: copy of NH license needed to terminate your NRC license
Date: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 2:03:00 PM

Grant,

If I recall correctly the New Hampshire license that you transferred the gauges to is Pike’s
NH license, yes? Can you send me a copy of that license, please? | am working on
terminating your NRC license.

Thanks,
Betsy

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region |

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)
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